
 

7/12/2024 

WT Holdings 

919 W Cucharras St 

Colorado Springs, CO 80905 

Attn: Katie Hammar 

 

Re: Will-Serve Letter for Rolling Thunder Business Park, Lot 12 at 10707 Maltese Point 

 

Dear Katie Hammar, 

The above-named property located in Falcon Highlands Metropolitan District (FHMD). Woodmen 
Hills metropolitan District (WHMD) has an Intergovernmental Agreement from 2011 to be the 
exclusive wastewater treatment provider for FHMD. This development is estimated to contrib-
ute 6 single family equivalents of wastewater equating to 1,032 gallons per day. The above said 
property can be provided wastewater services by WHMD. 

A full Commitment Letter will be granted upon PUD submission and county site plan approval. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Wally Eaves, Wastewater Enterprise Director, Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District 

Cc: John P. McGinn, District Engineer 

      JD Shivvers, Water Enterprise Director 

 


